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Fellow Villagers,

In regards to COVID-19, I would encourage all of us to reference the official Arkansas Department of
Health Website (or corresponding apps for your portables devices) before you start repeating
information on social media. Click here to go directly to the official AR Department of Health 
COVID-19 website page.

Also, I know many of us are always looking for more specifics on cases in our area; however please
remember that more specific information on a case may be restricted based on HIPAA (Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996).

Thanks for sticking to the facts and not making this situation any worse. 

It is bad enough that my dog is now social distancing from me and making me wash my hands before I
take her for a walk.

STAY SAFE!

Keith Keck,
Justice of the Peace,
Saline County Quorum Court
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